
 

 

 
 
February 1st, 2024 
 
To:    All Responsive Bidders 
 
From:     David Cienfuegos 
    Purchasing Specialist 
 
Subject:  Bid 667 Ventura College Parking Lot Maintenance 
 
 
After review and internal discussion of the bids submitted, the District has decided to reject this 
bid and not award the project at this time. In the future, please be sure to review all posting on 
the District website at https://purchasing.vcccd.edu/ for current information regarding bids for 
the Ventura Community College District. 
 
Thank you for your interest in this project. 
 
c: Jesse Sluder, Bishoy Elmagarisy 
 

https://purchasing.vcccd.edu/

